
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, June 14, 2021 5:50 PM 
'Marilyn Baxter' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket No. 20210015-EI 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/14/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 05336-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015-El and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

2?~S~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: marilynfl=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <marilynfl=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Marilyn 
Baxter 
Sent: Monday, June 14, 20211:52 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20210015-EI 

Dear Commissioner 

FPL is asking for a rate hike. Please consider that a lot of us in Florida are retired folk who 
don't get raises. 

I know that products are rising in cost but we as Social Security recipients are not given the 
same consideration. For the most part our 'golden years' are giving the 'gold' we've worked 
hard for to the large companies, medical care and a host of other things that are becoming 
harder to afford. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this. I know you're busy and receive many emails. 

Sincerely, 
Marilyn Baxter 
55049 Birch Ct 
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Callahan, FL 32011 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Marilyn Baxter 
55049 BIRCH CT 
55049 BIRCH CT 
CALLAHAN FL, 32011-4468  

 

 




